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Inside the April
issue:
-Green Shirt Day
-Volunteers
-Spring Fundraiser

A MMH MINUTE
The monthly newsletter for Mike Mountain Horse

Elementary School

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE
It finally feels like Spring has arrived!
There weather is warming, birds are
singing and Inquiry based learning
projects have begun! March was such an
exciting month with our first in person
assemblies, field trips and extra
curriculars. As we move toward spring
break, please watch your email for
information about upcoming field trips
and other special events happening in
our school.

IMPORTANT DATES

April 4: Division School Council Meeting
April 7: Green Shirt Day
April 12: MMH School Council 7:00pm
April 14: Last Day before Spring Break
April 15 – 24: Spring Break 😊
April 25: Division PL - No School for
students
April 27: Booster Juice Grades 1-5
April 29: Spirit Assemblies – WISDOM
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Green Shirt Day

wave of thousands and thousands of Canadians to register as organ donors and is

known as the Logan Boulet Effect. Green Shirt Day builds on this with organ donor

awareness, promoting organ donor registration, and having a conversation with

your family about organ donation. Mike Mountain Horse staff and students will

recognize Green Shirt Day on Thursday, April 7, 2022. Students are asked to wear

a green shirt to honour the legacy of Logan Boulet. 

Green Shirt Day is a day that honours Logan Boulet, a

former Lethbridge School Division student. In case you

don’t know his story, Logan and his Humboldt Broncos

hockey team were traveling to a playoff game on April 6,

2018 when their bus was in a tragic crash. A day later, Logan

was not able to overcome his injuries but was able to donate

organs to make 6 people’s lives better. This act inspired a 

2022-2023 Registrations
Mike Mountain Horse Elementary school continues to accept new and returning

student registrations. Parents of students currently registered in Lethbridge

School Division will receive notification from your child(ren)’s school with

instructions for registration using PowerSchool. 

 To register for kindergarten,  students MUST be five years old as of December

31, 2022. Registrations can be completed online and emailed to the school. MMH

will be offering full day Monday/Wednesday, scheduled Fridays or full day

Tuesday/Thursday, scheduled Fridays kindergarten programs.



Spring
Fundraiser
The Friends of Mike 

Mountain Horse Society is excited to

announce our Spring Fundraiser 2022!

Society will be offering Booster Juice

coupons for $6.25 apiece, as well as

cookie dough from Indeygo for $20.00

per 2.7lb tub. There are 11 flavours of

cookies to choose from! The fundraiser

will run from Monday, March 21 to

Monday, April 11, with product pick up

being in early May. Mark your calendars

and watch for more information! 

MMH School
Council & Friends
of MMH Society

Our next School Council meeting will be

held at 7:00 pm on April 12, in person

and via Zoom. Everyone is welcome to

join! This is a fantastic opportunity to

find out about all the exciting things

happening in the school. The link will be

sent by Messenger to all families.

All volunteer opportunities must be pre-arranged with the classroom

teacher

Please ensure you have completed The Lethbridge School Division

Volunteer form and submit it to the office

Digitally check into the office on the iPad stand to the left as you enter the

office

Thank you for signing out in the office at the end of your visit

 
We appreciate you spending time with our students. Community supports are

what make Mike Mountain Horse such a great place to be! If you are interested

in volunteering, here are a few reminders:

Thank you for your gift of time! 

Hello Volunteers!
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Our Sacred Teaching for March focused on HUMILITY.  

Congratulations to our students who were recognized for 

demonstrating Humility. This month our teaching will focus on 

WISDOM. Students are recognized at our school-wide Spirit assemblies and on

our Seven Sacred Teachings Bulletin Boards.

Seven Sacred Teachings

 

Indigenous Education News
April  is the frog month. Annette Bruised Head offered her insights about why April is

called'Frog Month'. She said, "it is the time when we hear the frogs. When the winter

storms have passed and the moisture returns to the wetlands and they begin to turn

green with new grasses. That is when frogs come to lay their eggs and bring life toall

those creatures that depend on these areas" (2021)April Newsletter

The Loop
Click on the link to read the April edition of the The Loop. Please take a moment to

look through some of the community parenting sessions available for free!

https://mmh.lethsd.ab.ca/download/385794
https://mmh.lethsd.ab.ca/download/385795


 

Community Information



Information For Parents

Here are some sessions being
offered free to families to

support the ongoing social and
emotional growth of children. 
Please click on each poster to

access registration.

https://communityeducationservice.webex.com/webappng/sites/communityeducationservice/meeting/register/91b29d90ed884b548922c81aef918ed0?ticket=4832534b000000054e37d345a2c4b407ba96bf2458e90863aeeccf392b23df3a91878b16b70c7e5d&timestamp=1648692462607&locale=en_US
https://familiesmatter.ca/events/promoting-resilience-self-regulation-for-parents-of-children-ages-2-to-7-2/?startdate=May%2004,%202022&enddate=May%2004,%202022&eventId=6880&datetimeId=3488

